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Yienna, February 1, 1937, 

D^ar Dunns 

I was very glad to have your note of January 16, ack­

nowledging my lettora of December 5, 22, and 20, I appreciate 

your tailing ne about the interest in the film industry, I 

have been following this situation very carefully and sent 

a despatch Ha, 1020, of January 14, I an sending by this 

pouch a confidential despatch Ho, 1034, of January 29* -which 

brings the position to date and -which you will be interested 

in reading, I am afraid this film situation is going to cause 

us a lot of trouble, not because of the arrangements nade be­

tween Austria and Germany, but because it looks as though 

German interests may havo gotten hold of the Austrian industry. 

That greatly complicates the situation, 

With all good -wishes. 

Cordially yours, 

Coorga S« KeseerGnith 

James Clement Dunn, Bsquire, 
Special Assistant to the Secretary of State, 

Tfashlngton, D, C» 


